
 
 
 

Arabic - Autumn 2 

Week 1 Week 2 Week 3 Week 4 Week 5 Week 6 Week 7 Week 8 

Reception 
 
 

Recognise and write 
the letters 

 

 ش-س ) 
  

Learn the Arabic words 
that associated with 

each letter. 
  

Learn how to ask how 
are you and to know 

how to answer in 
Arabic 

Recognise and write 
the letters: 

 

 ض-ص   
Learn the Arabic words 

that associated with 
each letter. 

  
Learn how to ask how 
are you and to know 

how to answer in 
Arabic 

Recognise and write 
the letters 

 

 ظ-ط  

Learn the Arabic words 
that associated with 

each letter. 
  

Learn how to ask how 
are you and to know 

how to answer in 
Arabic 

Recognise and write the 
letters 

 

 غ-ع  
  

Learn the Arabic words 
that associated with 

each letter. 
  

Learn how to ask how 
are you and to know 

how to answer in Arabic 

Recognise and write 
the letters 

 

 ق-ف  
  

Learn the Arabic 
words that associated 

with each letter. 
  

Learn how to ask how 
are you and to know 

how to answer in 
Arabic 

Recognise and write 
the letters 

 

 م-ل-ك ) ) 
  

Learn the Arabic words 
that associated with 

each letter. 
  

Learn how to name 
body parts in Arabic 

 

Revision and 
assessment  

Consolidation 
GAPs 

Year 1 
 

Learn to write 

letters with 

similar shapes at 

the beginning 

middle and end 

with the fatha 

sound 

 ت – ب  

 

Learn the Arabic 

words that 

associate with 

each letter 

Speaking 

  

Learn dual body 

parts 

Such as one hand 
becomes two hands, 

one eye, two eyes 

Learn to write letters 
with similar shapes at 
the beginning middle 

and end with the fatha 
sound   

 

 ف – ث  
  
Learn the Arabic words 
that associate with 
each letter. 

 
   

Speaking 
  

Learn dual body parts 
Such as one hand 

becomes two hands, 
one eye, two eyes 

Learn to write letters 
with similar shapes 

at the beginning 
middle and end with 

the fatha sound. 
  
  

 خ – ح – ج  
  
Learn the Arabic words 
that associate with 
each letter  

  
Speaking 

Learn dual body parts 
Such as one hand 

becomes two hands, 
one eye, two eyes 

Learn to write 

letters with similar 

shape at the 

beginning middle 

and end with the 

fatha sound. 

 

 غ – ع  

  

Learn the Arabic 

words that associate 

with each letter  

Speaking 

Learn dual body 

parts 

Such as one hand 
becomes two hands, 

one eye, two eyes 

Learn to write 

letters with 

similar shapes 

at the beginning 

middle and end 

with the fatha 

sound 

 

 ص   ش– س 

-ض     

Learn the Arabic 

words that 

associate with 

each letter. 

Speaking 

Learn dual body 

parts 

Such as one hand 
becomes two hands, 

one eye, two 

Learn to write letters 
with similar shapes at 
the beginning middle 

and end with the fatha 
sound 

 
 

 ظ - ط  
 
Learn the Arabic words 
that associate with 
each letter 
 
 
 Speaking  
 
Such as one hand 
becomes two hands, 
one eye, two eyes 

Revision and 
assessment 

Consolidation 
GAPs 

Year 2 
 

Identify the new words 
with the three short 

vowels: Fattah, kasrah 
and dammah. 

  
سلسلة - سنبلة -  سمكة  

  
* Pronounce the new 
words: Fattah, kasrah, 

dammah. 
correctly with the 

three short vowels  
  

شراع - شعلة -شجرة  

Identify the new words 
with the three short 

vowels: Fattah, kasrah 
and dammah   

  
شراع – شعلة -شجرة  

  
* Pronounce the new 

words 
correctly with the 

three short vowels. 
شراع - شعلة -شجرة  

  
  

Identify the new words 
with the three short 

vowels: Fattah kasrah 
and dammah.  

صدار - صندوق -صقر  
  

* Pronounce the new 
words 

correctly with the 
three short vowels 
correctly with the 

three short vowels.  
صدار - صندوق -صقر  

. 

Identify the new words 
with the three short 

vowels: Fattah, kasrah 
and dammah 

  
ضفدع -ضروس  -ضفيرة   

  
* Pronounce the new 
words: correctly with 

the three short vowels. 
   
  

ضفدع -ضلوع -ضفيرة . 

Identify the new 
words with the three 
short vowels: Fattah, 
kasrah and dammah. 

  
   

طفلة – طيور -  طيارة  
  

* Pronounce the new 
words: correctly with 

the three short 
vowels. 

   
طفلة - طيور -  طيارة  

Identify the new words 
with the three short 

vowels: Fattah, kasrah 
and dammah. 

    
  

ظباء -ظروف -ظرف  
  

* Pronounce the new 
words  

correctly with the 
three short vowels 

  
  

Revision and 
assessment 

 

Consolidation 
GAPs 



 

   
* Write the given 

words accordingly 
depending on its 

position along the 

* Write the given 
words accordingly 
depending on its 

position along the line. 
 

* Write the given 
words accordingly 
depending on its 

position along the line. 
 
 

* Write the given words 
accordingly depending 

on its position along the 
line. 

* Spelling test 
 

* Write the given 
words accordingly 
depending on its 

position along the 
line. 

* Spelling test 
 

ظباء -ظروف -ظرف  
-  

correctly with the 
three short vowels. 

* Write the given 
words accordingly 
depending on its 

position along the line. 
* Spelling test. 

Year 3 
 

Useful phrases 
 

Greet others 
Respond politely 

Question Words and 
Tanween 

Numbers 11-20 
 

Count from 11 to 20 
Write the numbers in 

words 
Question Words and 

Tanween 
  

I like to play  
 

Describe when and 
how you like to play 
what do you like to 

play  
Question Words and 

Tanween 
 

 In the playground 
 

Describe what you do at 
breaktime 

 
Question Words and 

Tanween 
 

 Name some Hobbies 
in Arabic  

 
Talk about hobbies 

Question Words and 
Tanween 

 
 
 

 Pets 
 

Names of pets  
Talking about one’s 

pet 
Question Words and 

Tanween 
 

Revision and 
assessment 

Consolidation 
GAPs 

Year 4  
 

 Telling the time 
 

Tell the time including 
minutes 

Prepositions and when 
you add (ال) 

 

Where people work 
 

Names of Different 
work places 

Prepositions and when 
you add (ال) 

 
 

Earning money 
 

Vocabulary related to 
earning and work 

Prepositions and when 
you add (ال) 

 

Spending money 
 

Items that we buy 
Vocabulary related to 
spending and buying 

Prepositions and when 
you add (ال) 

 

Numbers 21-30 
Count from 21 to 30 

 
 

Prepositions and 
when you add (ال) 

 

 Telling the time 
Tell the time 
Daily routine 

 
 

Prepositions and when 
you add (ال) 

 

Revision and 
assessment 

 

Consolidation 
GAPs 

Year 5 
 

Telling the time 
 

Tell the time including 
minutes 

 
The Nominal sentences 

 Lunchtime at school 
 

Vocabulary and 
phrases related to 

eating/buying/contents 
of lunch 

The Nominal sentences 
 

 In the cafeteria 
 

Furniture and 
equipment of cafeteria   

 
The Nominal sentences 

 

Cooking at home 
 

Vocabulary and phrases 
related to home cooking 

and dining 
 

The Nominal sentences 
 

Growing food 
 

Vocabulary and 
phrases related to 
growing food e.g. 
watering, digging, 

etc. 
The Nominal 

sentences 
 

Eating and tasting 
 

Vocabulary and 
phrases related to how 

food is processed in 
the mouth 

 
The Nominal sentences 

 

Revision and 
assessment 

 

Consolidation 
GAPs 

Year 6 
 

The continents 
 

Learn the different 
continents 

 
Verbal sentences and 

Nominal sentences 

Talking about other 
countries 

 
Vocabulary related to 

countries, capital cities, 
and climate 

 
Verbal sentences and 

Nominal sentences 
 
 

 Landscape features 
 

Landscape features 
e.g. mountains, 

forests, lakes etc 
 

Verbal sentences and 
Nominal sentences 

 

 Where would you like 
to go? 

 
Phrases and vocabulary 

related to travelling 
 
 

Verbal sentences and 
Nominal sentences 

 

 In the city  
 

Talk about city and its 
parts 

 
 
 

Verbal sentences and 
Nominal sentences 

 

On the beach 
 

Talk about beach 
features and activities 

 
 
 

Verbal sentences and 
Nominal sentences 

 

Revision and 
assessment 

 
 
 
 

Verbal sentences and 
Nominal sentences 

 

Consolidation 
GAPs 


